
 Monday 1st April 2019                 

Week 26 

Please note: To access our school 

website, type in to your search engine 

ww.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Headteacher: 

 Miss E. Harris                                              

Deputy Headteacher:                                         

Ms C. Gillespie 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 

020 7639 0187 

Thank you to Mr Doyle 

and the pupils of Class I1  

for their Lenten Mass     

last week. 

Dear God,                                  

Draw us back to you this 

Lenten Season. Deepen our 

love for You and                             

each other.  

 Amen. 

Remember                                   

Switch off mobile 

phones.                                 

Before Mass talk to God.               

During Mass let God                       

talk to you.                                         

After Mass talk to your    

friends outside the hall. 

Reminder: School bags 

Please check your child’s bag               

everyday or ask your him/her if 

there are any school letters to be 

read and slips returned.                                             

It is very important that you read 

all letters or you and your child 

may miss a workshop or trip.  

It has been a very long, but 
rewarding term at St. Francis. The 
Easter period is always a special 
time for us. We are working in 
school as if this was Holy Week 
which allows us to emphasise to 
everyone within our Parish and 
community, the distinctive nature 
of our school. It is clear to all at this 
time that we are a Christ centred 

school with the Gospel values at our core. I would 
like to thank parents for their continued support 
for the ethos and mission statement of the school. 
I hope you all have a happy, Holy and peaceful 
Easter.                              Liz Harris   Headteacher  

3 Merits in the                      

Spring Term                                 

Nursery: Ayodele                                                   

Class R2: Keisy                                             

Class A2: Elizabeth & 

Valerie                                                  

Class C2: Mar iah                                              

Class I1: Precious & 

Orobosa                                 

Class I2: Fr ida                                                 

Class S1: Helen                                      

Class S2: Mikayla & 

Queenship 

Each child received a     

certificate & a small gift. 

 

 

Holy Week Assemblies 

Monday 1st April                           

Palm Sunday                            

Year 3 & Reception Classes         

Tuesday 2nd April                          

Last Supper                                                 

Year 5 & Year 1                              

Thursday 4th April                                

Stations of the Cross                              

KS1: 11am                                          

KS2—Pupils only                                                                      

NO CLAPPING                               

Please remember to                                

leave the halls                                             

in silence. 

“Let us allow God’s constant 

help to make us new people.” 

Pope Francis  

24 Maths Competition                          

Well done to                                        

Celine, Rebecca & Eugene                

They represented our school in the  24 

Maths Competition, which took place at 

City Hall, along with other schools 

across the boroughs. They worked well 

as a team and received their                              

certificates on Friday.                         

Thank you to            

Ms Agnes for             

organising                

the competition and 

to Mrs Carter for              

accompanying them 

to the venue. 

 

 

 

                           

There is still time to buy your                  

Easter raffle tickets.                                              

25p each or 5 for £1.                      

Please pay in class with                          

the correct money.                                  

Thank you. 
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  Wednesday 24th April 

School reopens                                  

to all pupils  

Tuesday 30th April                          

Parent/ Carer Course: (1) 

‘Helping Your Child                        

To Read’                                   

9.30am—12 noon.                                  

Wednesday 1st May                

Greenwich Observatory                  

Class I2 

Monday 6th May  

Bank Holiday                      

School Closed 

Tuesday 7th May                  

Parent/ Carer Course: (2) 

‘Helping Your Child                        

To Read’                                   

9.30am—12 noon.                                   

Wednesday 8th May 

Greenwich Observatory                

Class I1                               

Friday 10th May 

Museum of London                    

Class A1 

Monday 13th May                   

Museum of London                      

Class A2                                           

Tuesday 14th May                  

Parent/ Carer Course: (3) 

‘Helping Your Child                        

To Read’  

Tuesday 21st May                  

Parent/ Carer Course: (4) 

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                    

 

 

 

 Resumes                             
next                                               
term.  

 Stars of the Week 

Resumes 

 next  

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
- - - 

St. 

Claire  
- - - 

St. 

Mary 
- - - 

St.  

Joseph 

- - - 

 

 

Monday 27th May—

Friday 31st May 

Holiday Work:                                         

Please talk to your              

children/ check their bags 

for any holiday work/              

letters they were given and 

ensure it is  completed for 

their return in April.                      

If no work was given, then 

please encourage your 

child to read their reading 

book from school or a                              

library book.                       

Ask them to read to you or 

any members of the family.                                     

Thank you.  

 

 

Monday 3rd June 

School closed to all pupils  

 

 

If you are going to purchase 

a class photograph please 

remember to enclose the  

correct money with your  

order form.                                      

The school office cannot 

give change 


